
Dear Ms. Smith 

Re : Planning Ref: 2023/4898/P 

 

I live at 13  Willoughby Road.  2 ½ Rudall Crescent is very near 

the rear of my house and I wish to strongly 

object to the planning application named above.  The 

proposed roof terrace would be so adversely noticeable 

from my garden and would rob me of light and skyline. 

Any new construction would put my garden in shadow and 

severely affect my quality of life in my home. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jenny Macdonald-Hay 

 


